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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Italy (Sorrento) trip:  10th April 2025 - 14th April 2025 

 

We are organising a 5-day trip to Sorrento from 10th – 14th April 2025. This trip is open to pupils in 

current Year 8-12 (only pupils who remain in 6th form in year 11 will be able to register for a place). 

The trip will expand pupils’ cultural knowledge, experiences and links to both Geography and History.  

 

The total cost of the trip is £895 which can be paid in instalments and will include:-  

 

• Return flights and all airport transfers 

• Fully comprehensive travel insurance 

• 4 nights’ accommodation in a Sorrento hotel 

• Full board basis 

• Trips to Pompeii, Vesuvius, Sorrento and Beach, Island of Capri including the cable car, Naples 

and underground Naples Tour. 

  

Pupils will be required to have a valid passport which is valid for 6 months after the return date of 

travel.   

 

Register interest 

 

If you wish to register your interest for a place on this trip, please complete the link below before 20th 

March 2024. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/ht8sMAwSnS 

 

 

 

This is not a guarantee of a space as spaces are limited to 40 pupils.   

 

Students who have been allocated a place on the trip will be contacted with further information during 

week commencing April 8th 2024. 

 

Students who are successful at gaining a space of n the trip will be required to pay in line with the 

following payment schedule: 

 

Payment schedule 

 

• 12th April £150  

• 17th May £250 

• 1st September £250 

• 20th November £245 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/ht8sMAwSnS


 
IMPORTANT: Please note all payments made are non-refundable 

 

Please note that all places offered on trips are dependent upon current good behaviour 

and regular attendance. 

 

Should your child’s behaviour or attendance become a concern at any point prior to the 

trip your child will be removed from the trip and we would not accept liability for any 

payments made and no refunds will be issued. 

 

If you have any queries in relation to this trip please contact lbarlow@etonecollege.co.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 
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